
February 28, 2025 

Committee: House Committee on Climate, Energy, and Environment 

 

Additional Comments Opposing HB 2410 

These comments are being submitted on behalf of Karyn Jones, Susan Jones, Stephanie Jensen and Joanne Oman 

Richardson. 

 

We are submitting the following additional testimony in opposition to HB 2410.  

 

We are incorporating by reference testimony in opposition to HB 2410 submitted by Andy Harris for Oregon Physicians 

for Social Responsibility. We are also incorporating by reference testimony in opposition to HB 2410 by Damon Motz-

Storey for Sierra Club.  

 

We are incorporating by reference the following documents:  Nuclear Waste From Small Modular Reactors | PNAS 

https://www.pnas.org/doi/full/10.1073/pnas.2111833119; and Small Modular Reactors Produce High Levels of Nuclear 

Waste | Stanford Report https://news.stanford.edu/stories/2022/05/small-modular-reactors-produce-high-levels-

nuclear-waste.                                                                                                                                                                       

  

We are incorporating by reference the following film documentary: Atomic Bamboozle: The False Promise of Nuclear 

Renaissance  https://www.atomicbamboozle.com/ 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Karyn Jones 
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